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M The Executive Secretary, /

AAJVS, Secretariat Complex,
Port Blair.
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Sub: Post Tsunami civil works at Strait Island - release of additional fund -- reg.

Sir,
With reference to your letter no. 5-2/ AAJVS/2010/524 it is to inform that the
this office submitted revised estimates for works which were taken up and almost

completed jhowever exceeded the original sanction. This needs to be sanctioned

without any extra fund, since fund was available with this office in lieu of some worlk

which were not taken up.

Hence it is requested to accord sanction of works as per revised estimates

The estimates for retaining wall and footpath may be accord sanction, however
will be taken up as per requirement at site which will be visited by Chief Engineer
shortly.
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(Jose. P. John)

/Lahssistant Engineer (Works)
Copy to:-

1. The Superintendent Engineer, CC-I, APWD, Port Blair for information, please.
2. The Executive Engineer, CD-I, APWD, Port Blair for information, please.
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